
We know that child care has become a challenge to members of our Mount Sinai 
family due to school and daycare closings. We are launching Sinai KIDS, a digital 
hub where you can access child care services, offer child care services to those in 
need, and learn about community-based child care/enrichment opportunities that 
may be available to you. 

In an effort to make this opportunity available to you as soon as possible, we are 
simultaneously opening up the system for both enrollment of child care providers 
and those who are looking for child care to begin their search. Initially, there will 
be few child care providers, but we anticipate the list to grow quickly, so please 
check back frequently. For more information about Sinai KIDS and other child 
care programs available to Mount Sinai employees, please visit this page on the 
employee resources website, scroll down until you see Sinai KIDS, and then click.

  WHERE TO SEND YOUR IDEAS AND QUESTIONS

  LAUNCHING SINAI KIDS

So many of you have come up with ideas for how we can do better in this fight.  
Please keep those ideas coming. You can use the same email address that you  
have been using to send us questions: CovidQuestions@mountsinai.org
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